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Our President’s Message 

Welcome Center (Main Base) 

201 Langley Dr., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 

Saturday 10:00am - 5:00pm 

 

Community Center (Heritage/Liberty) 

1001 Liberty Ave. N., Barksdale AFB, LA 71110 

Monday - Friday 8:00am - 5:30pm 

 

 

Phone: 318-747-2723 • Fax: 318-747-2725 

 

24-HOUR Maintenance: 318-747-2723 

 

www.barksdalefamilyhousing.com 

barksdaleleasing@huntcompanies.com 

Facebook: Barksdale Family Housing 

Resident App: Hunt Resident 

Adrianne Rainey - Community Director 
Gary Moore - Maintenance Director 

Dreamer Thorn - Community Manager 
Chad Moon - Community Manager 

Darryl Beck - Maintenance Manager 
Joe Jackson - Maintenance Manager 

Shelley Adler - QA/QC Manager 
John Harrison - Community Supervisor 

MANAGEMENT TEAM 

 
The Holidays are Coming! 

 

As the end of the year rapidly        
approaches, HMC will spend          
November honoring our veterans and 
their families. November 11th is an    
important day for us to pay tribute to 
those who have served our country. 
In honor of this, we launch our 2nd  

annual “30 Days for 30 Families” initiative. We are asking 

for you to submit stories of veterans which we will feature 

across our social media platforms throughout the month. 

These  powerful stories are being collected and will be 

placed in a commemorative book. November and the 

Thanksgiving season gives us all a chance to pause and 

count our blessings. At HMC we remain very thankful for 

the families who live within our communities and for the 

opportunity to serve you. We were particularly moved by 

everyone’s generosity in October as our Helping Hands 

program gathered food for more than 36 Food Banks 

throughout the country. Our heartfelt thanks to you and 

your families.  

Quick Reminder: Outside Christmas lighting/decor may not 

be installed before Thanksgiving. Outside decorative lights 

are to be turned off no later than midnight, except on   

Christmas Eve and New Year’s Eve, when they are allowed to 

remain on overnight. Outside lights are not authorized     

during daylight hours. 


